
 

 

 

18th November 2021 
 
Dear KS4 Parents and Carers, 
 
Snow White Pantomime - New Victoria Theatre Woking    Wednesday 15th December 2021  
 
This year we are fortunate to have been given a limited number of Pantomime tickets, sponsored 
by the Children with Special Needs Foundation. We are taking KS4 but recognise that this is an off-
site activity and parents may have some COVID concerns. Students will be encouraged to wear 
face coverings and we will be sitting as a Park School group.  
 
The pantomime starts at 1pm and will finish at approximately 3.30pm.   
 
Due to taxi collection at 3pm, only those students who can be collected from school by their 
parents/carers will be able to attend. If this is not possible, those students will remain in 
school. As an alternative they will be able to join in with the KS3 pantomime which will be in school 
on Tuesday 14th December and will then do Christmas based activities on the day of the KS4 
Pantomime.  
 
You will need to collect your child at 4pm from school. It will not be possible to collect from 
the theatre. 
 
Please park on the playground area and wait for us to bring the students out to you. All 
students will need to be signed out as normal before leaving site. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Walsh  
Headteacher 
 
 

Please return this slip by Monday 6th December 2021 
 
Snow White Pantomime - New Victoria Theatre Woking     Wednesday 15th December 2021 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the trip to Woking New Victoria Theatre Pantomime 
on Wednesday 15th December 2021. 
 
I confirm that I will be on site at 4pm to collect my child. 
 
Name of student: …………………………………………………………….  Class: ……………………  
 
 

Emergency contact number: ……………………………………………………………………………….  
 
 

Signed …………………………………………………………..  
 
 

Print Name …………………………………….………………  Date……………………………………. 


